"REBULATORY DSCET TLE SOPY

DEC 13 1979
DOCKET NO. 50-289

Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. J. G. Herbein
Vice President, iluclear - Operations
P. 0. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

dith your appiication dated December 4, 1973, you submitted Technical
Specification Change Request No. 35 to the Office of Muclear Reactor
Regulation (ONRR) for review and approval, and included a Class II fee
pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22. The application relates to Three Mile Island
Station Unft No. 1 (License No. OPR-50) Snubber Specifications.

Based on guidance from the ONRR staff as a result of their review of vour
application, we have determined that the requested action is currently
considered to involve a single safety issue. As such, a Class III fee

of 54,000 is required rather than the Class Il fee that you paid. It is
requested that an additional 52,800 be forwarded to this office as soon as
possible. If the final evaluation of your application by the JiRR staff
reveals that this fee is incorrect, your Company will be refunded any
overpayment or billes for any additional amount due.

Sincerely,

Original Sizned bey
YWm, O. Miler

dilliam 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management 3ranch
O0ffice of Administration
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